
 
 

Autumn Festival Committee 
Regular Meeting 

February 10th, 2016 
 
 
Present at the February 10th, 2016 Autumn Festival Committee regular meeting 
were:  Mary Alfarano, Sue Dessner, Officer Rob Johnson, Board of Supervisors 
Liaison Candyace Chimera, Recreation Director Brian Forman and Athletics and 
Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel.   
 
Reappoint Chair 
Sue Dessner nominated Mary Alfarano as the Head Chair. 
 
Mary Alfarano nominated Sue Dessner as the Vice Chair. 
 
Call to Order 
Mary Alfarano called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. 

 
Public Comment 
None 

 
Old Business 
Matt Reimel reported what credits and materials we already have for this year’s 
event after last year’s cancellation. 
 
New Business 
After review of the calendar the board has decided that this year’s event will take 
place Saturday, October 1st 2016. There will be no scheduled rain date, however 
in the event of inclement weather the event will be moved to the Community and 
Recreation Center. 
 
Other Business 
The committee decided to use the same prices for vendors and food vendors. 
 
Matt Reimel will prepare the paperwork and registration forms to be reviewed for 
the next schedule meeting. 
 
The next scheduled meeting will be April 13th, 2016 at the Community and 
Recreation Center at 5:30pm. 
 
Adjourn 
The meeting adjourned at 6:02pm. 


